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REPORT FOR PALGRAVE PARISH COUNCIL NOVEMBER 2018 

EYE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

The first draft of the Eye Neighbourhood Plan is open for public consultation and 
comments between 8th November and 20th December 2018. 

The Plan can be down loaded from http://www.eyesuffolk.org/town-
council/neighbourhood-plan along with a Comments Form and the background evidence 
to the Plan contained in a number of Supporting Documents. 

BP GARAGE PLANNING APPLICATION IN STUSTON – PERMISSIONS GRANTED 

Various amendments have been imposed which can be viewed on the Mid Suffolk 
Planning website.   

 HOMES AND HOMELESSNESS REDUCTION STRATEGIES 

Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils have published their draft Homes, and 
Homelessness Reduction Strategies and are inviting residents to comment on 
both. These strategies are important to the work of the councils, in making sure there are 
enough of the right sort of homes (of the right tenure and in the right places), helping to 
prevent homelessness. To view the information, key ‘homes strategy’ into the search bar 
on the home page of the MSDC website. 

MID SUFFOLK’S WWI CENTENARY MEMORIAL OAKS 

A memorial of seven English Oak trees has been planted in Debenham to commemorate 
the role played by the people of Mid Suffolk in the First World War and to remember all 
those who gave their lives in sacrifice our of freedoms today. Key ‘memorial oaks’ into 
the search bar on the home page of the MSDC website for further information. 
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